
Hello parents/guardians and students: 
  
Congratulations everyone…we’ve made it through to the end of this extraordinary school year!  This will 
be my second last school community communication for this year as I will send one last email mid-next 
week with THANK YOU’s. 
 
A few updates and information items: 
 
Year-End Video by Student Council: 
Thanks to our Student Council and the many clubs who put together this video. The HCI End of Year 
Assembly Video 2020/21 was shown to students this past Wednesday.  And again --- like all of the 
assembly videos this year, it was an amazing video.  The key message: “let’s make sure our Harbord 
students next year know what school life should be.  Let’s continue the Harbor Tiger culture and let’s get 
involved!”  The YouTube link is:  
https://youtu.be/Wei_ytI31Jo 
 
Textbook and equipment drop off – Monday June 28, 2021 and Tuesday June 29, 2021 at 8:30am - 
12:00 noon: 
All students can come by the cafeteria entrance on Monday June 28, 2021 and Tuesday June 29, 2021 at 
8:30am - 12:00 noon to drop off textbooks, borrowed tech devices, music instruments, or any other 
school equipment. 
 
Harbord Grad ‘lawn sign’ and Grad book pick up - Tuesday June 29, 2021 at 12:30 – 3:00pm: 
All graduates can come by the cafeteria entrance on Tuesday June 29 between 12:30pm – 3:00pm to 
pick up their Harbord Graduate Lawn sign.  Students who ordered the Grad book can also pick that up at 
the same time. 
 

 
 
Virtual Commencement – Tuesday June 29, 2021 at 7pm 
Staff and students are working tirelessly on our virtual Commencement celebration this weekend.  We 
will provide the link to the virtual Commencement celebration by Monday afternoon via email and on 
our school’s Twitter account @harbordci.  Again, our plans are for you and your family members to all 
watch together from the comforts of your home on Tuesday June 29, 2021 at 7pm.  Keep an eye out for 
that email with the link! 
 
Lastly --- as always, please continue to practice the health and safety protocols and follow the most up-
to-date Toronto Public Health directives.   
 
“Harbord, we CARE for each other.  TOGETHER.  We are ONE!” 
 
Stay safe and well everyone.  Have a FUNomenal weekend! 
 
Steve 
 

https://youtu.be/Wei_ytI31Jo

